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   13th July 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 7th July 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mr Stoddart 96.4% 0 

Second Mr East 96% 50 

Third Mrs McCoy 95.9% 0 

Fourth Mrs Drinkwater 95.4% 20 

Fifth Miss Walsh 94.4% 10 

 

Celebration Assembly 

There will be no more celebration assemblies this year.  We will advise you when 

we return after the summer holidays when the next one will be.  Thank you to 

everyone who attended assembly over the year and to everyone who stayed and 

donated to the coffee morning.  A special thanks to Leigh Cuthbert and her mum 

for making the delicious cakes each week! 

 

After School Club 

Clubs have finished for this year and will recommence in the Autumn term.   

 

Year 6 Prom 

This will take place on Wednesday 19th July in the school hall.  It will start at 

4pm and finish at 6pm.  Please can the year sixes bring in food during the day 

for the party.  Dress code is party wear! 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Wednesday 26th July at 9.15am in the school hall.  Bring tissues! 

 

Sports Day 

Sports Day is on Thursday 20th July starting at 1:00pm on the school field.  

Please make sure your child has the correct PE kit for the day – white t-shirt, 

black shorts and pumps or trainers.  No football kits. 
 

Please apply suncream to your child before they come to school and send them in 

with their sun hat. 

 

Parents are welcome to come and watch.   
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Fun Day – Monday 24th July 

All children who have received less than 5 negative dojo points over the Summer 

Term will be allowed to go on the Fun Day.  Children can wear their own clothes, 

however, they must wear a long sleeved top and long trousers. 

 

Summer Holidays 

The last day of term is Wednesday 26th July.  School will finish at 1.30pm. 

 

School reopens on Tuesday 5th September; however, the office is open on 

Monday 4th September for uniform sales.  The uniform shop will not be open on 

Tuesday 5th September. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


